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Report 

 A webinar on the topic “Non-

Orthogonal Multiple Access (NOMA) for 

5G Technology” was organized by the 

Department of Information Technology for 

faculties and students on 08.06.2020 using 

Goto meeting app between 11.00 a.m. and 

12.30 p.m. 

 Dr.N.Kumaratharan gave a lecturer 

on NOMA for 5G Technology. This 

webinar drew participants from various 

faculties and students from different 

colleges, universities and staff and students 

from St.Joseph’s Group of Institutions. 

Altogether 170 participants were 

registered and got benefit out of this 

webinar. Feedback collected from 170 

participants signified the usefulness of the 

event and their interest in participating 

future events under our banner. E-

certificates were mailed to the participants 

as an acknowledgement of their 

participation.   


